Wokingham Borough Council

I was disappointed today that Wokingham Borough Council cancelled their
meeting with me scheduled for this afternoon. Today was the first date they
could give me over a seven week period when I had considerable flexibility
over dates and times, and it has been reserved in my diary all that time. I
am available to meet with them when I do not have to be in Parliament.
Parliament was in recess throughout August and is in recess again today. I
represent them to government over a range of matters from planning to budgets
and find it easier to do so when I know their case. I can also meet with them
on line from Parliament for anything urgent when Parliament is meeting.


http://www.government-world.com/wokingham-borough-council/

